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First Design_MTS Conference on CSR
and Sustainability in Machine Tools

Sector
Lamiera Trade Show, 15 May 2014, Bologna, Italy

The conference served as as an invaluable platform to reach the
project's stakeholders from industry, academia and civil society
and provided an opportunity to explain how companies can get
involved and benefit from the project tools offered, such as
training modules, a help desk, guidelines and the exchange of
best practices. Specifically, the DESIGN-MTS project will share
business practices with the sector and value chain, and show
stakeholders how the European machine tool sector contributes
to society, the economy and the environment.

About Design_MTS

Design_MTS was initiated and partly funded by the European
Commission (contract 333720) and is led by University of
Macerata in partnership with CSR Europe, the European
Association of the Machine Tool Industries (CECIMO), Central
European Initiative (CEI), Istituto Ricerche Economiche e Sociali
(IRES) and the University of Nottingham. The duration of the
project is 18 months, from July 2013 to December 2014. More
information about Design_MTS is available here.

The press release of project partner CECIMO and more
information on the Design_MTS Conference are available here.
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